CMA letter to local authorities and
local transport bodies about street
furniture contracts containing
exclusivity clauses

The Competition and Market Authority (CMA) has published an open letter for
local authorities and local transport bodies about street furniture contracts
containing exclusivity clauses regarding advertising.
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